
 
  

 

 

 

 

DEAR CLAN FAMILY IN EUROPE!  
 

Today I would like to introduce you to our branch's first newsletter.  

At irregular intervals we have the opportunity to exchange information about individual 

activities in the respective countries, announce dates and much more.  

A newsletter can also be designed by individual Clan Members and sent to the other 

Members by me.  

 

NEWS FROM FRANCE 
 

On the occasion of the 260th anniversary of the death of Ewen Macpherson 

from Caluny, a memorial plaque was unveiled in Dunkirk (France) by the 

deputy mayor and our Clan Chief Jamie Macpherson in the presence of a 

delegation from Clan Macpherson.  

 

The extensive and intensive research in advance and the organization of this 

event were carried out by our Clan brother Anthony Rocquet supported by his 

wife Laura.
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